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FRIDAY 10/6/22 
Pupil Free Day for all 

Golden Way Primary 

Schools 

 

MONDAY 13/6/22 
Queen’s Birthday 

Public Holiday 
 

 

 

 

Principal 

Wendy Moore 

OPENING DOORS TO UNLIMITED POSSIBILITIES 
 

Golden Grove Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 
OUR VALUES 

 
RESILIENCE-EMPATHY-SELF MANAGEMENT-PERSEVERANCE-COURAGE-TEAMWORK 

 

140 Bicentennial Drive 
Golden Grove 5125 

 
Phone : 8289 3137 

Fax : 8289 3138 
Email :  

Dl.1848.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

Website :  
www.goldengps.sa.edu.au 

 
SMS: 0416 906 270 

Term 2 Week 5, 3rd June 2022 

 

Welcome to our newest staff member! 

 
We have recently appointed an Aboriginal Community Education 

Officer (ACEO).  

The role of an ACEO in schools may include: 

 working with teachers in the implementation of Aboriginal Cultural 

Studies and Aboriginal perspectives in curriculum design and 

delivery 

 contributing to site learning plans and individual learning plans to 

improve Aboriginal student social development, wellbeing and 

learning 

 developing and maintaining relationships with Aboriginal students, 

parents and families 

 promoting an Aboriginal community voice in educational decision-

making 

 providing advice on the cultural diversity of Aboriginal groups 

 

Our new ACEO is Janelle Mannix.  

Janelle is working at our school on Tuesdays 

and Thursdays. She is also working at Wynn 

Vale School, two days per week.  

 

Janelle is a proud Wangkangurru, Dieri, 

Arrernte woman. Her grandmother was born 

in Pandie Pandie Station on the northern end 

of the Birdsville Track and her great 

grandfather was from Hermannsburg 

Mission, 125kms southwest of Alice Springs. 

Janelle is a mother and grandmother and is 

kept very busy with family hobbies such as 

drag racing, football, netball and fishing. 

 

In the first few weeks of her new role, Janelle will be getting to know 

our school and our students. We are looking forward to having a 

dedicated support person for our Aboriginal students and to 

increasing cultural awareness for all students and community 

members  
 

BUILDING PROJECT UPDATE 

The removal of asbestos from the old transportable buildings will 

begin this weekend and will continue through to the following two 

weekends. Signage will be visible to ensure members of the public 

do not enter the school grounds while hazardous work is undertaken. 

 

VOLUNTEER REMINDER 

We are hoping that we can have small numbers of volunteers in 

classrooms from the beginning of Term 3. If you would like to begin 

the process of registering as a volunteer at our school, please 

contact Karen in the office for a Volunteer Pack. 

Kind regards, Wendy 



STUDENT ABSENCE 

 

If your child is going to be absent from school, please text the 

school on the number below with their name, HB number and a 

reason.  Thank you. 

0416 906 270 

LOST PROPERTY 

 

It’s that time of the year again, when we have lots and lots of 

jackets and jumpers ending up in lost property every day. 

Could you please ensure your child’s clothing is named. It makes 

it a lot easier to return to them. 

 

 

COVID-19 UPDATE 

 

You may have noticed that there have not been any Positive 

Case Reports emailed this week. This is because we have not 

had any positive student or staff cases reported for five days! 

 

Thank you to all families for helping to reduce the spread by 

keeping children home from school when symptoms present. 



Golden Grove Primary 

School 

Award Winners 




